Heading: McKownville Improvement Association McKownville a Village??

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

The McKownville Improvement Association will held a public meeting Wednesday, June 18 at 8 p.m. at the Tom Sawyer Motor Inn, 1444 Western Ave., to dishuss the possibility of McKownville becoming a village. Don Reeb, a member of the association's board of directors, will give a presentation concerning the proposal.

Mel Behn, president of the association, states that the proposed village boundaries are flexible at this point and that the boundaries may include Church Ed., and the Thruway on the South, Rapp Rd. on the West, and the Albany City line on the East and North.

He urges all residents withing these areas, as well as McKownville residents, to come to the informational meeting.